DEDICATION
of the
City of Santa Cruz City Hall Annex

Saturday,]anuary 20, 1968
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MESSAGE TO SANTA CRUZ RESIDENTS:

Construction of your City Hall Annex has been phased over a period of more
than oneyearto fit within the funds available to finance such a project. The
new building became possible when you gave your approval for the sale of
$300,000 in bonds in 1966. Your City Council was able to put this together
with $200,000 carried over from prior years and have built this $500,000
structure to more adequately meet the needs of city affairs today.

Your City Council has also been able to set aside an additional $150,000
from unexpended funds to complete the remodeling of the existing City Hall
this year. The total investment of $650,000 will have been made with less
than one half the financing borrowed, and with no increase in taxes.

The total expenditure represents a meaningful marriage with tradition,
blended into a functional, adequate, but not extravagant structure.
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